
Question on Notice 
 

No. 847 
 

Asked on 18 August 2022 
 

MR B MICKELBERG ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to Question on Notice No. 268 of 2022, given that mid-year 
performance reviews were four months overdue when the response was tabled on 28 
April 2022 and full year performance reviews were due 30 June 2022—  
Will the Minister provide an update on the current performance levels of each hospital 
and health service? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I am advised that the Hospital and Health Service (HHS) performance levels as at the 
2021-22 mid-year review (latest performance levels) are as follows: 
 

Hospital and Health Service 
Performance Level following 
mid-year review 

Cairns and Hinterland 2 

Central Queensland 3 

Central West 3 

Children’s Health Queensland 3 

Darling Downs 1 

Gold Coast 2 

Mackay 2 

Metro North 2 

Metro South 4 

North West 3 

South West 1 

Sunshine Coast 4 

Torres and Cape 1 

Townsville 1 

West Moreton 3 

Wide Bay 2 

   



Due to the reporting cycles and when data is available, quarterly performance 
meetings are usually scheduled for six to eight weeks after the quarter has ended to 
ensure data accuracy and robust discussions. 
 
Due to the height of the COVID pandemic, the last two quarters official performance 
meetings have been delayed, however the Department of Health continues to meet 
with representatives from the HHSs to discuss performance issues and offer 
assistance if required.  
 
Quarter One performance meetings for 2022-23 are expected to revert to normal 
reporting scheduling. 
 


